
 
 

Bulletin notes for Sundays in September 
 
September 3 – 22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Do you have an insurance policy you no longer need? Did you know you can easily 
donate it to the parish endowment fund? Doing so will help the parish for many years to 
come and you will receive a nice tax deduction based on the cash value in the policy. For 
details, contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation of North Georgia (jgreco@cfnga.org 
or 404-497-9440). 

 
September 10 – 23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Gifts of insurance to help your parish: Insurance is a great way to give a larger gift to the 
parish endowment fund than you would be able to give through cash. You can do this by 
designating the parish endowment fund as a full or partial beneficiary of your insurance 
policy. For additional information regarding gifts of insurance, please contact Juliet Greco at 
the Catholic Foundation of North Georgia (jgreco@cfnga.org or 404-497-9440). 

 
September 17 – 24th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Being Good Stewards: Do I own something I no longer need but could help the parish? An 
unneeded insurance policy could be given to the parish endowment fund to help your 
parish forever. If the policy has a cash value, you may also get a tax deduction. To learn 
more, contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation of North Georgia (jgreco@cfnga.org or 
404-497-9440). 

 
September 24 – 25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Support the Parish Endowment Fund: An insurance policy may be an easy way for you to 
make a large gift to your parish endowment fund, which will build the sustainability of your 
parish. For information regarding gifts of insurance, please contact Juliet Greco at the 
Catholic Foundation of North Georgia (jgreco@cfnga.org or 404-497-9440). 

 
 
Deo Gratias Bulletin Note 
Please consider including an announcement about the Deo Gratias Society in your communications 
a few times this month. If you know someone from your parish who has named your parish in his or 
her will or estate plans (including as a full or partial beneficiary of a retirement plan or insurance 
policy), please let us know so we can celebrate their commitment to the Catholic community.  
 

Deo Gratias – Thanks Be To God! Have you planned a gift in your will or estate plan of any 
amount to support your parish, Catholic school or favorite ministry? Contact the Catholic 
Foundation to be included and honored in the Deo Gratias Society. This year’s Mass and 
Reception with Archbishop Hartmayer will be September 23 at St. Peter Chanel Catholic 
Church. Visit cfnga.org/events or call 404-497-9440 for more information. 
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